
 

 

 

 

In relation to the information disclosed by the mass media, referring to the date of delivery 

of the results of the root-cause study of the contingency presented at the Ituango project, 

EPM is allowed to inform:  

For the completion of the aforementioned root-cause study, the Skava Consulting firm has 

requested additional information to analyze carefully all the possibilities that could cause the 

contingency, which is why, as the media have indicated, it is estimated that the results of 

the study mentioned will be delivered at the end of January 2019.  

EPM will disclose in a timely and transparent manner the results delivered by Skava 

Consulting. 


